
        
    

KING’S KORNER 

Tuesday, April 28th,  Dinner Meeting 

Dr. Michael Pro, M.D., will be giving a 
presentation on glaucoma. Dr. Pro is on the 
staff of Wills Eye Hospital at Thomas 
Jefferson University and his specialty is 
glaucoma. It should be an informative and 
timely topic. Please contact Jim Beermann 

if you plan to attend and have not already signed up. We 
will also be voting on our 2015-2016 slate of officers and 
directors which were announced at the last meeting and 
listed in the last issue of the Lions' Lines. I would thank 
those Lions that stepped up and accepted nominations as 
well as the members of the nominating committee who 
helped put the slate together. We are still looking to fill 
the position of assistant treasurer. If anyone would like to 
step up, that would be appreciated. Please let me know.  
Candy Days:  The Lions’ Candy Days fund raiser will start 
on this Friday and Saturday, April 24 and 25.  Also on May 
1 and 2.  This is an important fundraiser and we need all 
the help we can get. Contact Jim Beermann (610-662-
6010) or myself (610-544-5016) if you have not already 
signed up and if you have any questions. There are plenty 
of time slots still open. Also, sign-up sheets will available 
at next week's Lions dinner meeting for the May 1st and 
2nd openings. This is another opportunity to get involved 
and help finance our activities.  
District Convention: Saturday, April 11th, was the 
Districts 14A and 14R combined district convention held 
at the Doubletree Suites, Plymouth Meeting. It was an 
informative day especially for club officers and directors. 
Our club should be proud that our own Lion Jim 
Beermann was elected to  First Vice District Governor and 
Lion Ed Rocco for the District Charitable Foundation 
Board of Directors for the 2015-2016 year. Ed Rocco also 
received the District's Good Samaritan Award for his work 
on the District Foundation Board.  
Breakfast Meeting, April 16

th
:  Lion Dan Lanciano, 

Director of the Delaware County records Center and 
Archives Room, gave an interesting presentation on the 
ins and outs of the county record keeping operation.  Dan 
is also one of our township Commissioners. He also 
brought along some historical items from the archives 

that were really something to see. There was a very lively 
discussion and question and answer period. At first, one 
would not think the topic would be interesting but it 
turned out to be a real surprise. The meeting was held at 
the Country Squire, Newtown Square. 
Other Upcoming Events:  The annual Chicken BBQ on 
June 6th and our July 4th celebration and parade are just 
around the corner and will require some significant 
participation by our club members so plan on getting 
involved now. These are our signature events. The will be 
more info coming and plenty of opportunities to sign-up.  
 
See you on the 28th!  Bring a friend as a guest! 
 

King Lion BillKing Lion BillKing Lion BillKing Lion Bill    
 
 

LIONS’ CALENDAR 
 
Apr 28  Dinner meeting, 6:30 PM, SCC 
May 5   Board meeting, St. Matthews, 7PM 
May 14-17  Lions State Convention 
May 12 Dinner meeting, 6:30 PM SCC, Health & Welfare 

Night  
May 21  Breakfast meeting, 8 AM-9AM, Country Squire 

Diner 
May 26 Dinner meeting, 6:30 PM SCC, Community & 

Youth Night 
May 25 Memorial Day Parade – Lions distribute flags 
Jun 6 Chicken BBQ 
 

LIONS STATE CONVENTION 

 

May 14 through 17 at the Lancaster Host Resort and 

Conference Center.  See www.lionsdistrict14d.org 

for more details and to register. Featured speaker 

International President Joe Preston.  Registration 

materials also in the latest issue of the Pride. 
 

Lions' Lines 
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PRESIDENT: Bill Lavery, FIRST VP:  Joe Saunders, SECOND VP: Bob Tiffany, THIRD VP: Kathleen Lawless 

SECRETARY: Frank Udicious, TREASURER: Jim Harrington, Sr., LION TAMER: Jim Beermann, TAIL TWISTER: Alex Massey 

NEXT DINNER MEETING 

 
April 28th, 6:30 PM 

Springfield Country Club 
 

Dr. Michael Pro, MD 
Wills Eye Hospital at Thomas Jefferson 

University 

Glaucoma Specialist 
 

Dress Code Business Casual 
Cost $25 

 
 

2015-2016 
OFFICERS!! 

 
IMPORTANT! NOTIFY JIM BEERMANN IF YOU ARE 

ATTENDING EITHER BY EMAIL 

(jimebeermann@gmail.com) OR PHONE (610-662-6010) 

 

2015-2016 PROPOSED 

OFFICER SLATE 

 
PRESIDENT   JAMES CAVALLARO 
1 ST VICE PRESIDENT  KATHLEEN LAWLESS 

2 ND VICE PRESIDENT ROBERT TIFFANY 
3 RD VICE PRESIDENT DAVID KRAUTER 
SECRETARY FRANK UDICIOUS 
ASST SECRETARY EDMUND ROCCO 
TREASURER WILLIAM LAVERY 
ASST TREASURER T B A 
MEMBERSHIP CHAIR FRED HUENERFAUTH 
1ST VICE MEMBERSHIP CHAIR KURT SCHAEFER 
2ND VICE MEMBERSHIP CHAIR DALLAS SCOTT 
TAIL TWISTER ALEX MASSEY 
LION TAMER FRANK UDICIOUS 
DIRECTORS T/E 16 JOHN KULP 
 RICHARD PATTERSON 
 JOSEPH SMITH 
 LISA TIFFANY 
DIRECTORS T/E 17 GEORGE BONADIO 
 TOM CITRO 
 LARRY DEMOOY 

 

RECENT EVENTS 

 

 
Lion Ed Rocco receives the District 14A Humanitarian of the 

Year award at the recent District Convention. PDG Jim 

Harrington, PDG Jerry Towson, Lion Ed and District Governor 

Jim Davis. 

 

LIONS’ COMMITTEE INFO 

 

The Publicity Committee keeps the public and 

membership informed about all phases of the club, 

its association and its activities.  The committee 

gathers information for publication for club 

members and officers and submits these items to 

newspapers and other periodicals. Promotes Lion’s 

Club activities in any other appropriate manner, such 

as parades.  The Publicity Committee is responsible 

for maintaining the Lions’ signs along the highways 

at entry points to the township.  The Publicity 

Committee is chaired by Walt Young.  The 

committee is under the charge of 2nd VP Robert 

Tiffany.  Members for 2014-2015 are Larry DeMooy, 

Bill Lavery, Mike Mingey and Jim Harrington.   
 

LIONS’ LINES 

Remember, past Lions Lines are available on our web site, 

www.springfieldlionsclub.org.  Please send all material for the Lions’ Lines to 

Walt Young.  Email is preferred (wtcayoung@verizon.net).  Material must be 

received no later than the Wednesday before the dinner meeting and may be 

edited for space and content. 

 

 


